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Dangerous Crossroads: Is the U.K. at War with Russia? British Now Know the Danger. But
Still No Peace Party. U.S. Stationing Nuclear Weapons in the U.K.?

By Rodney Atkinson, February 01, 2024

Having hung onto the coat tails of the US neocons’ plan to destroy Russia through Ukraine,
Britain now finds itself with Armed forces of 184,865 against Russia’s 1.3m and an army of
73,000 which would (at Ukraine’s rate of losses against Russia) be wiped out in 4 months!

International Students’ Lived Experiences in Canada. Exploitation in the Labour Market

By Tina Renier, February 01, 2024

Despite  the fact  that  international  students  contribute CAD$22 billion to  the Canadian
economy, CAD$2.8 billion in tax revenue in 2016 and they pay five to six times (5-6) more in
tuition fees than domestic students, they are not fully integrated or included in Canadian
society because they are socially constructed and treated as “bodies out of place”.

Unspoken Geopolitical Agenda? Kiev Regime Shoots Down Russia Il-76MD Transport Plane
with Azov Battalion POWs on Board

By Drago Bosnic, February 01, 2024

When the Kiev regime shot down a Russian Il-76MD transport aircraft packed with Ukrainian
POWs (prisoners of war) on January 24, the United Nations said that they were still “waiting
for evidence” who downed the plane. This was despite the fact that the Neo-Nazi junta
forces immediately bragged about the shootdown, only to later retract the admission.
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Tory Lobby Group Secretly Funded by Israeli State-affiliated Institute

By Phil Miller, February 01, 2024

A powerful Westminster lobby group took money from an organisation with close ties to the
State of Israel, it has emerged. Around 80% of Tory MPs are members of Conservative
Friends of Israel (CFI) – which is the largest funder of foreign trips for British politicians.

Tone Deaf? Biden Administration Brags About 55% Hike in Foreign Arms Sales

By William D. Hartung, February 01, 2024

The State Department wants you to know that the Biden administration made a record value
of  major  arms sales  last  year  –  $80.9  billion  under  the U.S.  government-administered
Foreign Military Sales program and related “security cooperation activities” with U.S. allies.

Mustaribeen: The Israeli Undercover Agents with a History of Dressing Like Palestinians

By Rayhan Uddin, February 01, 2024

Dressed in medical scrubs, Islamic thobes and hijabs, wearing face masks and pushing
wheelchairs, a group of Israeli undercover agents descended upon Jenin‘s Ibn Sina Hospital
on Tuesday. The agents are known in Arabic as mustaribeen, which means to “dress and act
like an Arab”, and in Hebrew as mistaarivim, a derivative of the Arabic word.

US Judge Admits Horror of Gaza Genocide, But Will He Dismiss Case Against Biden?

By Prof. Marjorie Cohn, February 01, 2024

The  Center  for  Constitutional  Rights  (CCR)  filed  the  lawsuit  in  the  U.S.  District  Court  of
Northern  California  on  November  13,  2023,  on  behalf  of  Palestinian  human  rights
organizations  Defense  for  Children  International  –  Palestine  (DCI-P)  and  Al-Haq,  three
Palestinian individuals who live in Gaza and five Palestinian Americans who have family in
Gaza.

America’s “Cultural Matrix” Is Severely Damaged. Political and Academic Corruption, Laxity
of Performance, Professional Integrity…
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By Stephen Karganovic, February 01, 2024

In countries associated with the civilisation of the West, and as noted by Weber in particular
where the Protestant ethic prevailed, doing things right and efficiently used to be a fanatical
cult,  just  as  Amiel  observed.  The  beneficial  results,  especially  by  comparison  to  the
performance of  civilisations  and cultures  rooted  in  different  principles,  were  plainly  visible
and indisputable.

Towards a New International Monetary System

By Peter Koenig, February 01, 2024

The process of introducing a new system of “currency backing” might take time, and could
start  in Asia,  under the lead of  China and Russia,  extending to the ASEAN and BRICS
countries, and eventually and hopefully be adopted also in the west, meaning a successful
revision and overhaul of the IMF and World Bank.

Nord Stream Pipeline Sabotage, Russia IL-76 Aircraft: United Nations Ignores Demands for
Investigation of Perpetrators of Heinous Crimes

By Carla Stea, February 01, 2024

In a Security Council meeting discussing the sabotage of the Nordstream Pipeline, Professor
Jeffrey Sachs delivered a brilliant speech, supporting the report by Journalist Seymour Hersh,
and demanding that the crime be investigated by the United Nations.
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